
 
 

Hybrid and Online Teaching Subcommittee 2020-2021 
 

 
Subcommittee Members: 
Brittani Harmon, Chair 
Amanda Rugenski, Odum School of Ecology 
Ashley Steffens, College of Environment and Design 
David Jackson, Mary Frances Early College of Education 
Bill Tollner, College of Engineering 
Wendy Ruona, Graduate School Representative  
Stephen Balfour, Ex-Officio member 
Fiona Liken, Ex-Officio member 
 
The Hybrid and Online Learning Teaching Subcommittee of the University Curriculum 
Committee met on October 22, 2020, at 11:00 a.m. via Zoom.  
 
The subcommittee discussed University of Georgia, University System of Georgia, and the 
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges (SACSCOC) policies that 
pertain to online learning, distance education, and any hybrid designations currently available.   
 
The subcommittee discussed potential hybrid course definitions and criteria including possible 
asynchronous, synchronous, and mixed delivery options for lecture courses and E-suffix and 
hybrid suffix courses.  
 
The subcommittee discussed creating a new policy for hybrid programs and courses and will 
discuss this further at the next meeting. 
 
The next meeting of the Hybrid and Online Teaching Subcommittee is scheduled for November 
16, 2020, at 3:00 p.m. via Zoom.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 12:00 p.m.  
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